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Institute

Academic 
Program 
Name Quota Seat Type Gender Opening Rank Closing Rank

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OPEN

Gender-
Neutral 8582 14584

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OPEN

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 16912 22392

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OPEN (PwD)

Gender-
Neutral 346 763

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OPEN (PwD)

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 1572 1572



Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI EWS

Gender-
Neutral 2131 2360

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI EWS

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 3462 4123

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI EWS (PwD)

Gender-
Neutral 133 133

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OBC-NCL

Gender-
Neutral 3478 5506

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OBC-NCL

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 7143 10519



Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI

OBC-NCL 
(PwD)

Gender-
Neutral 344 431

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI

OBC-NCL 
(PwD)

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 1185 1185

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI SC

Gender-
Neutral 1959 3389

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI SC

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 3363 5414

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI SC (PwD)

Gender-
Neutral 129 144



Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI ST

Gender-
Neutral 834 1624

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Computer 
Science and 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI ST

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 1724 1806

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Electronics 
and 
Communicati
on 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OPEN

Gender-
Neutral 14592 20213

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Electronics 
and 
Communicati
on 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OPEN

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 23293 27827



Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Electronics 
and 
Communicati
on 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OPEN (PwD)

Gender-
Neutral 860 1797

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Electronics 
and 
Communicati
on 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OPEN (PwD)

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 1763 1763

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Electronics 
and 
Communicati
on 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI EWS

Gender-
Neutral 2997 3476

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Electronics 
and 
Communicati
on 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI EWS

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 4378 5479



Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Electronics 
and 
Communicati
on 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OBC-NCL

Gender-
Neutral 5790 7910

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Electronics 
and 
Communicati
on 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OBC-NCL

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 11336 13494

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Electronics 
and 
Communicati
on 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI SC

Gender-
Neutral 3454 4310

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Electronics 
and 
Communicati
on 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI SC

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 5648 6887



Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Electronics 
and 
Communicati
on 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI ST

Gender-
Neutral 1696 2145

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Electronics 
and 
Communicati
on 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI ST

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 2429 2478

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Mechanical 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OPEN

Gender-
Neutral 36064 42814

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Mechanical 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OPEN

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 42448 52355

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Mechanical 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI EWS

Gender-
Neutral 6850 7535



Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Mechanical 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI EWS

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 8738 9589

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Mechanical 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OBC-NCL

Gender-
Neutral 13363 16028

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Mechanical 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OBC-NCL

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 18977 20618

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Mechanical 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI SC

Gender-
Neutral 6497 8187

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Mechanical 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI SC

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 9800 11249

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Mechanical 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI ST

Gender-
Neutral 2831 3281



Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Mechanical 
Engineering 
(4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI ST

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 4397 4397

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Smart 
Manufacturin
g (4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OPEN

Gender-
Neutral 33753 51508

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Smart 
Manufacturin
g (4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OPEN

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 50101 60333

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Smart 
Manufacturin
g (4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI EWS

Gender-
Neutral 8414 9048

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Smart 
Manufacturin
g (4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI EWS

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 10101 10101

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Smart 
Manufacturin
g (4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OBC-NCL

Gender-
Neutral 15446 17893



Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Smart 
Manufacturin
g (4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI OBC-NCL

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 19142 20458

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Smart 
Manufacturin
g (4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI SC

Gender-
Neutral 7446 9305

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Smart 
Manufacturin
g (4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI SC

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 10899 11084

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Smart 
Manufacturin
g (4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI ST

Gender-
Neutral 3737 3816

Pt. Dwarka Prasad 
Mishra Indian Institute 
of Information 
Technology, Design & 
Manufacture Jabalpur

Smart 
Manufacturin
g (4 Years, 
Bachelor of 
Technology) AI ST

Female-only 
(including 
Supernumera
ry) 3727 3727


